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There is no benefit to requiring in person voting. It will only make it more difficult for 

people to vote. Many people do not have time to wait in line all day to vote and many 

others don't have transportation readily available. The additional ID requirements 

also make it harder for anyone who has undergone a name change to vote. 

Requiring in person voting is an act of voter suppression as it primarily affects 

already marginalized communities. Our mail in system works perfectly fine, we have 

a low rate of fraud and high voter turn out. Oregon does not need or want this bill to 

pass. 


